
CONTACT US 

Tim Mayne, pastor 
pastor@tillamookadventist.org 

Church Office 
office@tillamookadventist.org 

2610 1st Street 
Tillamook, OR 97141 

www.tillamookadventist.net 

503-842-7182  

Community Services 
Tuesday & Thursday, 10 AM—2 PM 

503-842-4794 

Elder of the Week 
Sue Long 

 “For you have proudly defied the Lord of heaven and have 
had these cups from his Temple brought before you. You 

and your nobles and your wives and concubines have been 
drinking wine from them while praising gods of silver, gold, 
bronze, iron, wood, and stone—gods that neither see nor 
hear nor know anything at all. But you have not honored 

the God who gives you the breath of life and controls your            
destiny! So God has sent this hand to write this message.” 

Daniel 5:23-24 NLT 

Sunday, April 21 
• All Day, Pathfinder Honor Day, Forest Grove 
• 10 AM, Methodist Church Worship Service, Upstairs 

Monday, April 22 
• 2 PM, Small Group Bible Study, Fireside Room 
• 7 PM, Church Board, Church Conference Room 

Tuesday, April 23 
• 10 AM, Wellspring, Fellowship Hall 
• 7 PM, Bible Study & Prayer, Fellowship Hall 

Wednesday, April 24 
• 4:30 PM, Serving Up Hope, Fellowship Hall 

Thursday, April 25 
• 3:30-5:30 PM, Vege-Food Store 

Friday, April 26 
• 8:16 PM, Sunset 

Sabbath, April 27 
• 9 AM, Adult Sabbath School via Zoom 
• 9:30 AM, Adult Sabbath School In-Person, Fireside Room 
• 10 AM, Children’s Sabbath School, Downstairs Rooms 
• 11 AM, Church Service: Tim Mayne,  Sanctuary 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Tillamook Adventist Church 

BULLETIN  
April 20, 2024 

Giving App: 

Give from  
your phone  
or computer 

Monthly Budget 
 

Per Month     $  12,750 
Received        $    6,333 
 

MTD Need     $    6,417  
YTD Need       $  11,391  

Gillette Fund— 
Pathfinders 
Budget        $ 25,000 
Received     $ 20,901 
 

Needed       $   4,099 

Building Fund—Roof 
Budget          $   96,600 
Received      $   15,643 
Needed        $   80,957 

LOCAL 
 GIVING    



Deaconess/Deacon Today:      Erika DeJesus 
                         Larry Stephens 
 

Vege-Food Store Hours: 

  Thursdays*:   3:30-5:30 pm 

  *For needs outside these hours, please contact: 
   Joyce Hustwaite:    (503) 801-6132 or 
   Marge Clay:         (503) 801-1202  
   

Thank You!!—Pathfinders would like to thank you for 
your wonderful support and turnout for out Italian Dinner 
last Sunday.  You helped them get so much closer to     
funding their trip to the International Camporee in Gillette 
WY! 

BLYC Abba’s Child Grief Camps—Death in the          
immediate family can be devastating for a child. Abba’s 
Child Grief Camps provide much needed support to      
grieving children with trained counselors and fun camp  
activities. If you know a child who has experienced the   
recent loss of a parent or sibling, please visit 
www.abbaschild.org for more information. Big Lake is 
hosting two special Abba’s Child Grief Camps this summer: 
Abba’s Child Junior (ages 9-12) June 30 – July 5, and Abba’s 
Child Teen (ages 13-16) August 4 - 9. 

OA Men’s Chorus Concert—You are invited to enjoy 
Songs of Hope and Joy at the Oregon Adventist Men’s   
Chorus Concert.  There are two identical concerts, Sabbath, 
May 18, 3:30 & 7:30 PM, at the Sunnyside Seventh-day   
Adventist Church, 10301 SE Market St, Portland.  Free   
tickets are available at www.oaministry.org/tickets or call 
(503) 454-6476.  Register early as seating is limited. 

WORSHIP SERVICE 
11 AM, Sanctuary 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

SABBATH SCHOOL 

Adult Sabbath School in-person, 9:30 AM, Fireside Rm 
and via Zoom at 9 AM: 

Contact Ed Karlow for more Zoom info 

 Children’s Sabbath School meets in the  
downstairs classrooms at 10 AM 

Prelude Kathie Huffman  

Call to Worship Responsive Reading  
“Things Seen and Unseen” #840 

Songs of Worship Congregation 
“Make Me a Captive, Lord” #568 

Children’s Story Tim Mayne  

Scripture & Prayer  Sue Long 
Daniel 5:22-24 

Music Meditation Church Choir 
He is Here 

Message Tim Mayne 
How to Have Sanity in an Insane Time: 

Entering the Kingdom of God” 

Hymn of Response Congregation 
“Higher Ground” #625 

Benediction* Tim Mayne 

Postlude Kathie Huffman  

Our Offering this week is for:     Local Church 
 Budget 

Our beautiful offering box is located on the north side 
 of the foyer against the wall. Tithe envelopes are on  
the table next to the box and in the backs of the pews 

*After the benediction, please maintain an atmosphere of 
respectfulness for worshippers who remain in place           

to be blessed by the postlude music. 

http://www.abbaschild.org

